
 
 

Dear our valued customer  

 

Notice of E-invoice implementation 

We Ebcotech will implement E-invoice effective 1st July 2025.  

 

During this 6 months relaxation period, we will continue to provide our standard receipt!/ 

invoice, which remain valid for your record keeping and tax filing purposes. 

 

If you specifically require an e-invoice format document, we may try our best to 

accommodate your request if it is practical. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continue support to us. 

 

From The Management 

Ebcotech 


